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Renewing their commitment to quality content production at Ràdio Illa, Formentera's public
radio station, the Consell de Formentera and the Associació Cultural Audiovisual de Formentera
(ACAF) have once again signed a joint accord in the amount of €33,000.

  

The deal stipulates that in 2015, the ACAF will be responsible not only for producing the daily
news magazine De Far a Far, but also coordinating the remainder of the station's
volunteer-based programming.

  

Such joint action is a manner in which the public and the private sectors can come together to
provide a specific service. CiF president Jaume Ferrer expressed his satisfaction with the state
of operations at Ràdio Illa, declaring the station had “made an important leap forward in terms of
quality”.

  

Paco Pérez declared that ACAF's goal would continue to be “to keep Ràdio Illa in the collective
consciousness of Formentera”.
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